
Dear Friends of Coulee Region Mardi Gras and Aquinas Catholic Schools,

     Coulee Region Mardi Gras has been enriching the lives of our school-age children for 26 years, building strong 
community bonds with key organizations, such as yourselves. Through our efforts we have been able to raise over 
$200,000.00+ for Aquinas Catholic Schools supporting tuition assistance, technology upgrades, programs for 
student physical/mental health, music, fine arts and theater.
     We shake off the malaise of winter and celebrate the harbingers of spring with various fundraising events during 
each Mardi Gras season. These events include…
 • Mardi Gras Costume Ball—February 3, 2018, at the AmericInn Hotel & Conference Center
 • Bourbon Street Bash (with Mardi Gras Packages)—February 7, 2018, at The Freighthouse
 • Mardi Gras Family Fun Day—February 11, 2018, AmericInn Hotel & Conference Center
 • Fat Tuesday Celebration—February 13, 2018, at Legends

    Blessed Sacrament Elementary earned the National Blue Ribbon honors, recognized for their overall 
achievement. We want to continue this legacy of excellence at all the Aquinas Catholic Schools. We need your 
help to make this happen. In 2017, because of your generosity support of these events we have been able to 
continue to make significant donations to all 5 schools in the ACS System.
 • $3,500.00 granted per elementary school—Cathedral, Blessed Sacrament and St. Patrick’s providing  
  technology upgrades, physical athletic equipment and $500 towards tuition assistance.
 • $3,500.00 granted to Aquinas Middle School for various needs and $500 for tuition assistance.
 • $4,000.00 granted to Aquinas High School to augment and improve access to technology,
   with $1,000 to the guidance program for ACS staff in-service focused on student health.

     Please review the opportunities for sponsorship and donation opportunities. We hope you will continue to 
Cavort and Support Coulee Region Mardi Gras to educate and inspire the children of ACS. Please fill out the 
attached form, choose your desired level of support, and reserve your event tickets by January 19, 2018. Mail 
completed form and payment to Coulee Region Mardi Gras • P.O. Box 1433 • La Crosse, WI 54602-1433

Thank You for your generosity!
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